
 

Port of Ngqura welcomes MV Seaspan Felixstowe
container vessel

Port of Ngqura has welcomed the MV Seaspan Felixstowe container vessel on its first call to the port.

The vessel will visit the port on a weekly basis, entering the port every Saturday and leaving it again every Sunday.

MV Seaspan Felixstowe will be sailing from the Port of Durban to the Port of Ngqura on her way to Tianjin in China. At this
stage, the vessel will be importing 300 containers and exporting 600 containers per visit.
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